On Fri, Dec 22, 2017 at 3:47 PM, Roy English <judgeroyenglish@aol.com> wrote:
bQXbe Roy English (judgeroyenglish@aol.com) added themselves to your Guest List | Remove them | Block them

Re: Zoning Case 16-2113
Knapp Family Tract, 187.85 acres, Gertie Barrett Road

Hi Lisa,

Thanks for taking the time to meet with our development team recently. Your input is very valuable and much appreciated.

Monday, I met with Mayor Cook as you suggested and he asked that I share the substance of our meeting with you.

As you know, the pending zoning case was tabled at the mayor’s request over a year ago.

The property is now owned by Bisbee Ranch, LLC, a new entity for which I have full legal authority to act. As you are aware, there is now a new development team

and a different development plan.

The mayor and I agree with the recommendation that the tabled zoning case be withdrawn and a new zoning application be filed. Therefore, I respectfully request that
the tabled application be officially withdrawn.

In the coming days, our team will contact the neighbors to schedule additional meetings and I will be filing a new zoning application.
Thank you for your very capable assistance.

Please confirm receipt of this message.

Thanks,.

Roy English

Lisa Sudbury. AICP
Interim Director of Planning
City of Mansfield



